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Gentet, Matthias

From: Gentet, Matthias
Sent: 02 March 2016 11:47
To: Gentet, Matthias
Subject: RE: RE:Your applications reference: 2016/0694/P & 2016/1001/A - 5 Greville Street

 
 
From: Roy Gladwell [mailto:roygladwelldesign@mail.com]  
Sent: 23 February 2016 13:26 
To: Gentet, Matthias 
Subject: Re: RE:Your applications reference: 2016/0694/P & 2016/1001/A - 5 Greville Street 
 
Dear Matthias 
  
Please find attached the updated drawings to indicate the Roller Shutter and housing. 
  
I have included a proposed and existing section and updated the planning portal to show 600 cd/m illumination 
level for Section 11, I have also indicated that on the projecting light section drawing. The fascia lettering is the 
same. 
  
I have drawn a new section through the projecting sign lighting as requested and added a note to the drawing 
regarding how they should light the fascia lettering. 
These are just acrylic and metal letters and they have been fitted on other Abokado outlets all over London, if you 
need a reference. 
  
I hope that this is enough information for you now. 
  
If you do have any queries please contact me and I will do my best to address them. 
  
However as I work indirectly through Abokado it will take time to get any answers to questions from their 
Designers and Engineers. 
  
Kind Regards 
  
Roy Gladwell 
 
  
Roy Gladwell Design 
101 Coleridge Way 
Borehamwood 
Herts 
WD6 2AE 
0208 207 4734 
http://www.roygladwelldesign.co.uk 
http://www.roygladwellarchitecture.co.uk 
   
   

 


